TL 6926 – Valley Center Transmission Line Fire Hardening Project
Project Update
August 13, 2021

[bookmark: _Hlk79672603]The attached TL 6926 Fire Hardening Project: Keys Creek Crossing presentation was provided to the Valley Center Community Planning Group on Monday, August 9, where we met with community members to listen to their concerns and review the Keys Creek crossing options.  

On Tuesday, August 10, SDG&E met with representatives from Supervisor Desmond’s office, Valley Center Fire Chief Napier, General Manager of the Valley Center Municipal Water District, Gary Arant, and members of the planning group to discuss options for crossing Keys Creek.  SDG&E will continue to investigate all three options for crossing Keys Creek and will factor in valuable insights received during the August 10 meeting, community input, scheduling, and fire safety considerations into any final decision.   
